
Mr D Jand Mrs B LLockie

7 Prince Edward St,
Carlton, NSW, 2218
1st October 2012

Planning NS W

Director of Metropolitan Region

Projects North
PO Box 39 Sydney 2001

Attention: Ms Megan Fu,

Department of Planning

3 0CT 21}12

Scanning Room

Protest against the Proposed Demolition of Griffith House
30 Gray St Kogarah NSW 2217

We were appalled when we recently found out about the proposed demolition of Griffith
House for "car spaces". The lack of community consultation in this matter is also guite
worrying, and it shows that the State Government has absolutely no respect for the local
community and our local heritage.

We most strenuously object to the demolition of Griffith House. This property is of
regional significants and it should be preserved for future generations.

Yours sincerely,

Mr b7 Lockie

Mrs BI~Lockie
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